The Special Education District of Lake County, Lake County, Illinois (“SEDOL”), will receive
bids for special education and homeless students’ transportation services. An award, if made,
will be in accordance with the Award of Bid section of the Request for Bids. Once a successful
bidder is identified, SEDOL intends to award a single contract to the successful contractor for the
bid price. All bids must be submitted no later than 10:00 a.m. on December 19, 2023, at which
time they will be opened and read aloud at 18160 W Gages Lake Rd, Gages Lake, Illinois 60030.

Sealed Bids are to be submitted at and addressed to:

Suzana Peterson

Chief School Business Officer

The Special Education District of Lake County
18160 W Gages Lake Rd

Gages Lake, Illinois 60030

Questions regarding this bid should be submitted in writing by sending an email to Ms. Suzana
Peterson, Assistant Superintendent of Finance, CSBO at speterson1@sedol.us no later than 10:00
a.m. on December 13, 2023. Answers to submitted questions will be posted on SEDOL’s website
no later than 4:00 on December 13, 2023.

Bids must be submitted in a sealed opaque envelope marked, “Sealed Bid for Special Education
and Homeless Students’ Transportation Services for the Special Education District of Lake
County”, and delivered to 18160 W Gages Lake Rd, Gages Lake, Illinois 60030 on or before
10:00 a.m. on December 19, 2023.

SEDOL reserves the right to reject any or all bids received whenever such rejection is in the
interest of SEDOL and it reserves the right to waive any irregularities. SEDOL also reserves the
right to reject the bid of a bidder who has previously failed to meet the terms of this or similar
contracts or fails to demonstrate the ability to meet the terms of the contract.
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